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For Immediate Release

Repair the Vote Welcomes The Endorsement of John Lee, Congressional

Candidate for Nevada's 4th District, who Pledges to Vote Yes on Question 7

Las Vegas, NV — October 16, 2024 — Repair the Vote PAC is proud to announce that

John Lee, running for Congress in Nevada's 4th District, has endorsed voting Yes on

Ballot Question 7, reinforcing the importance of voter ID laws and election security in

Nevada.

John Lee, known for his strong commitment to protecting the integrity of elections and

promoting transparency, expressed his enthusiastic support for the measure. Having

served as a public figure focused on accountability and the protection of individual

rights, Lee's endorsement of Question 7 emphasizes the critical role it plays in

strengthening Nevada's election system.

Repair the Vote PAC is leading the campaign for Ballot Question 7, which proposes

implementing voter ID requirements to safeguard the integrity of Nevada’s elections.

The PAC’s efforts have attracted broad support from leaders across the state who are

dedicated to boosting public confidence in the democratic process.

“We are honored to have John Lee’s support,” said David Gibbs, Chairman of Repair the

Vote PAC. "His leadership and commitment to election security make him a vital

advocate for this campaign. Voter ID laws are essential to ensuring our elections remain

secure and free from fraud. The 4th Congressional District is fortunate to have a

candidate as dedicated as John Lee, and his experience and focus on the well-being of

his community reflect that commitment. During his service both in the North Las Vegas

City Hall and in Carson City, John has always put his neighbors first."

Would you like to publicly endorse voting Yes on Question 7? Submit below:

https://forms.gle/azXwukoLiLcbZyX96


